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A Message from Mrs. Patrick 
Our students are settling into a routine of learning, achieving and continuing to make  
Catheryn Gates School a great place to learn. Part of our success is due to the families  
who have partnered with Gates’ School to make our students successful learners.  
You are appreciated and your support does not go unnoticed!  Let’s continue the quest  
to make this another great year. 

 

Volunteer Information: 
Parents who are interested in volunteering at a school site or attending field trips must be 
fingerprinted and complete a risk assessment for TB.  If you are interested in volunteering   
at Gates in the classroom or on a field trip and have not been fingerprinted for the Roseville 
City School District, please stop by our office for a volunteer packet with the needed forms. 
You can also find the volunteer information and forms on the district web site at rcsdk8.org, 

click on Parents, then Volunteer Policy.  

 

Parking Lot Standards: 
Yes, our parking lot is a discombobulated mass of cars and kids at the end of the day!  With 
about 550 students all dismissed at the same time a crowd is expected, but the good news is   
we are cleared out in less than 10 minutes. The not so good news is that it only takes a few  
misguided drivers to slow the entire process down, or worst, make dismissal unsafe. To ensure 
the safety of all our students, please adhere to the following guidelines so you can be part of the 
solution in keeping our children safe: 

 Follow the Crossing Guards’ instructions and yield to the pedestrians. 

 When walking, use the crosswalk and the sidewalks when entering or leaving campus. 

 Park ONLY in a designated parking spot or on the school side of Trehowell Drive. 

 Form a single line in the LARGE LOOP and continue to move forward as the line progresses.   
   Do not leave your car unattended for any reason. 

 Use the SMALL LOOP only if you have a kindergarten or 1st grade student. Form a single line  

   and continue to move forward as the line progresses. Do not leave your car unattended for    
   any reason.   

 Do not use the staff parking lot to pick up/drop off or wait for your child. This is a bus stop zone 
   for our severely handicapped students. 

 Obey the signs: Right turns only, do not stop in the loading zone.  

 Teach your child to enter and exit your car on the curb side out of the way of traffic. 

 Turn off your cell phone. 

 Keep your speed at a safe minimum. There have been complaints of speeding from our      
    neighbors. When parking in the neighborhood do not block driveways or park in them. 

 Arrange for an exit plan and have your child meet you at a designated area on a daily basis.  

 Remind your child to wear a helmet when riding a bike or scooter to school. 

 Pick your child up on time. We still have students left up to 30 minutes after the bell. 

 Have a plan with your child about pick up BEFORE they come to school. 

We thank you for your continued assistance with this and keeping all students safe! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

TO REMEMBER 
 
PLC Mondays— 
Every Monday 

Grades 1 to 5 
8:45 am to 1:45 pm  

All Kindergarten Classes 
9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

TK  8:00 am –11:20 am, M-F  
 

No School -                     
Teacher Work Day 

Friday, September 13 

 

PTC Meeting                        
All Welcome! Daycare Provided 

for Gates Students 

Wed., Sept 18, 4:00 pm 
 

SING 
Friday, September 27 
10:00 AM 
 

Make-Up Picture Day 
Wednesday, October 9 
 

Scholastic Book Fair                        
October 7-11 

 

Harvest Festival                        
Friday Night October 11 
5:00—7:00 pm 

The Governing Board is committed to providing equal opportunity for all individuals in education. District programs, activities, and practices shall be free from unlawful discrimination, including discrimination against an individual or 
group based on race, color, ancestry, nationality, national origin, ethnic group identification, age, religion, marital, pregnancy, or parental status, physical or mental disability, sex, sexual orientation, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information; a perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics. 

 

 Attendance Hotline 

When your child is not in 

school, please call the school 

office at 916-771-1780, the 

morning of the absence, press 1 

and leave a message, available 

24-hours a day.  



      2019 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

16 17 18 19 20 

23 24 25 26 27 

30 1 2 3 4 

7 8 9 10 11 

23 24 25 26 27 

RCSD Board Mtg  6 pm—DO 

PLC Monday 
1st Grade-Nham           
Machado Orchard      
9:20 — 12:00 

PTC Meeting 4:00 pm 

1st Grade-Holmstrom           
Machado Orchard      
9:20 — 12:00 

1st Grade-Paffumi          
Machado Orchard      
9:20 — 12:00 

1st Grade-Perez          
Machado Orchard      
9:20 — 12:00 

Intellibricks 3:10-4:10 MPR 

Hearing Van K, 2, 5 

Honey Code  
3:10 - 4:20 Library 

GRAND Lunch 

Fall Fundraiser 
Orders Due 

Make-up PIctures 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

PLC Monday 

PLC Monday 

Mad Science  
3:10 - 4:10 MPR 

Mad Science 3:10 MPR 

     

Sing 10:00 am 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Mad Science 3:10 MPR Intellibricks 3:10-4:10 MPR 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

PLC Monday 

Young Rembrandts Art 
1:55 - 2:55  MPR 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Discover Dance 
3:10 - 4:10 RM 29 

Intellibricks 3:10-4:10 MPR 

Intellibricks 3:10-4:10 MPR 
Big Spoon Yogurt 3pm 

Family Fall Festival 

OCTOBER 

Book Fair 

No Dogs on Campus 

No dogs are allowed  

on the school campus  

even if on a leash.  

This is District policy.   

Thank you for your  

cooperation! 

 

Catheryn Gates Elementary Enrichment Classes 

(after school fee-based programs — sign up online) 

 
HoneyCode (Computer Coding) 
  
Chess Academy 
  
Discover Dance 
 
www.dreamclasses.org/schools/catheryn-gates-elementary 
  

Intellibricks - LEGO Robotics 

www.intellibricks.org 
  

Mad Science 

www.Sacramento.MadScience.org 



PTC News 

 
FALL FUNDRAISER / THE COOPS ARE COMING! 
Our Fall Fundraiser with Great American Fundraising is in full swing.  THANK YOU 
to all the families who have participated and CONGRATULATIONS to all the 
kiddos who have earned coops!!  Keep at it to earn the limo ride to In-N-Out  
with Mrs. Patrick!!  Remember all the profits raised will go towards projects to 

benefit our school and your student!  The deadline to return your fundraising packet is Tuesday September 
17th.  Please contact us at gatesptc@gmail.com with any questions. 

 

PTC MEMBERSHIP / FIRST PTC MEETING 
Please return your PTC membership form if you haven't already.  Our first PTC meeting will 
be held on Wednesday, September 18th at 4:00 pm in the staff lounge.  Please come to 
see what we do and find out how you can help!!  As always, free childcare is provided for 
Gates students.  

 

PTC ON FACEBOOK 
Did you know you can follow Gates PTC on Facebook?  Please take a moment to search 
for, and "Like" the Catheryn Gates PTC Facebook page.  It’s a great way to keep up with 
all that we do!!  We will also be live streaming our upcoming meeting there. 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
Have you been collecting your Box Tops? If so, be sure to turn those in! The student with the most Box Tops wins 
a prize.  Our first submission deadline is Friday October 18th.  The digital age is coming to the 
Box Top world...there’s an App for that now!!  We are gathering information and will let you 
know how the changes will affect the submission process. 

 

COMING SOON! 

  Spirit wear is coming back this year!!  Keep an eye out for order forms. 

  Our Scholastic Book Fair will be running October 7th - 11th.   

  Our Harvest Festival will be October 11th from 5-7 pm. 

BIG SPOON YOGURT! 

 
 

Enjoy Big Spoon Yogurt on Thursdays at Gates!    

Frozen Yogurt  will be on sale for $3 after school  

outside by the multipurpose room every Thursday!   

All proceeds support the Fourth and Fifth grades!   
















